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SILVER CLASS 

In Silver class this month we have been learning about bonfire night, 

Remembrance Day and different transport. We really enjoyed making our own 

firework pictures. We had fun using water colours to make our own poppy fields. 

In Maths we have been learning about different shapes and language to describe 

them such as 3 sides.  

We have been enjoying our sensory story about fire engines and firefighters.  


